
Attention Catriona Shirley

Hello,
My name is Kathleen Kohn and I live at 184 Riverview Road, Avalon. 
The property across the street from us at 205 Riverview Road has some poles set showing the 
height of the intended roof line of new construction at their property. This will be higher higher 
than the current roof and will block more of the views from our property. It appears the owners 
are building both very high and across the width of the property. How can it be necessary for 
the building to be higher when the property has waterfront views.
Recently I had tried to contact you by phone several times but the message obviously did not 
reach you.
Thank you,
Kathleen Kohn

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 11/05/2020 3:59:14 PM
Subject: DA at 205 Riverview Road, Avalon


